
 

 

Press Statement on the Evolving Developments between 

Iran and Israel 

 

Nepal is deeply concerned about the evolving developments between Iran and 

Israel in recent times.  

We have been closely observing the situation. 

Nepal urges both sides to avoid escalation and adopt conciliatory approach for 

peace and stability in the region and beyond. Use of diplomatic channels for 

dialogue would be instrumental towards de-escalation of the situation. 

Our Missions in Doha and Tel Aviv are in contact with the Nepali communities in 

Iran and Israel respectively. All Nepali citizens in both the countries are advised 

to remain vigilant of the situation, exercise adequate caution and adhere to local 

advisories. 
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